
OGP Joint Working Group Meeting – 11.30am 13/02/14
Action Points


Location: TASC, Castleriver House, 14-15 Parliament Street, Dublin 2


Civil Society Members present: Anne Colgan, Andrew Jackson, Denis Parfenov, Nuala Haughey, Antoin Ó Lachtnain

Civil Service Members Present: William Beausang (PER), Evelyn O’Connor (PER), Claire Martinez (PER), Conor McCann (PER), Donal Enright (D/Environment, Community & Local Government).

A number of action points emerged from this meeting, the second gathering of the OGP Joint Working group, continuing the collaborative process of drafting Ireland’s first OGP National Action plan.

         D/PER representatives agreed to begin work on a point by point tabular response to the 62 proposals put forward in the Civil Society report. This tabular response will be similar in style to those issued previously by D/ECLG. It will briefly outline why particular proposals are/are not being considered as feasible for inclusion in the action plan or where there is convergence. This will give all those who contributed to the public meetings in 2013 an understanding of the reasons why their input is/is not proposed for inclusion in the action plan.
         D/PER will further develop the proposed headings in the draft action plan outline to broaden them into more specific thematic areas with a high level vision narrative for the plan around the themes.
         D/PER will also start drafting the Introduction to the plan indicating inter alia the reasoning behind Irish involvement in the OGP and the importance of the process. They will also start drafting a description of Open Government efforts to date.
         The incoming administrative support member, who is expected to begin work shortly, will consolidate the two draft work plans – put forward by D/PER and civil society representatives respectively – into a single work plan.
         Regarding the administrative support, it was agreed that the budgeting would be flexible enough to allow for the arrangement of meetings etc. It was also agreed that the OGP Ireland logo would be taken down from twitter accounts not directly associated with the OGP Ireland website, in order to avoid confusion.
         The next meeting of the Joint Working Group will take place on Thursday February 20 at 11:30am in 14 – 16 Merrion Street.


